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October 23, 2018 
On-Street Parking Restrictions on Summerhill Avenue  

due to Rosehill Reservoir Rehabilitation  
 

The City's contractor requires approximately 40 metres of roadway on Summerhill Avenue in front of 
Little Park/Summerhill Entrance to deliver large equipment and supplies to the Valve House. This will 
restrict access to on-street parking on weekdays from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. starting Monday October 29 to 
Friday December 21, 2018.   
 

From 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., starting October 29 to December 21, 

2018, there will be no access to on-street parking at the following 
locations: (map on reverse)  
_______________________________________________________________ 

We do apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your patience during the reconstruction work. 
 
ON-STREET PARKING ENFORCEMENT: TICKETS & VEHICLE RELOCATION 
 
Relocation: If a vehicle has not been moved by 7 a.m., Parking Enforcement may be required to 
relocate your vehicle. In the event that your vehicle is relocated please contact (416) 808-2222 to 

speak with directly with Parking Enforcement to obtain your vehicle's location.  
 
Tickets: If you receive a traffic ticket for on-street parking during this period of 
construction, you may choose to dispute your ticket following the process listed 
on the reverse side of the ticket. You can quote "Rosehill Reservoir" as part of 
your defence for parking consideration during construction; however, the 
Rosehill Reservoir Rehabilitation Project Manager does not have the 
authority to cancel any tickets.  
 

Please note: there will be no consideration for offences such as "Stopping on Sidewalks, Parking on 
Boulevards, Fire Hydrants, Fire Routes or Rush Hour Route restrictions".  
 
NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 17ECS-MI-03WA. 

Public Consultation Kate Kusiak, 416-392-1932, rosehill@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311  

Website 
www.toronto.ca/rosehill 

 
Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

  

91 to 101 Summerhill Avenue 
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MAP OF ON-STREET PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
 

 
 


